Gordon Head Middle School
Tuesday
May 16, 2023

Division 5, Ms. Jederman and Ms. Pierce’s class, is responsible for grounds clean up this week.
Thank you for helping to keep our outside areas tidy.

Choir is canceled today as Mrs. Meadows and all grade 8s are away at Camp Thunderbird. As well,
there will be no musical theatre at 12:15 today.

There will be choir tomorrow morning before school at the usual time of 7:50 AM. It is very important
that all members attend tomorrow morning’s practice.

Chess club will be happening at lunch play time in the library.

Book Battle Team, there is no meeting this week because of the holiday on Monday, but please feel
free to drop in and see Ms. Aerts if you have questions or would like to know which books to study.
There will be a relay practice tomorrow and other track and field event information will be given out
during tomorrow’s announcements. Please stay tuned.

Family Movie Night is this Friday May 26th at 6:30pm! Bring your cash for the concession!

There is a leadership meeting on Thursday at lunch in the Home Ec. room to make candy bags.
Please check the Google Classroom for more information.



